

www.lifenets.org

December 16, 2013

Dear LifeNets Friends and supporters,

It is with gratitude as we come to another year's end. All of you have been such a tremendous support for LifeNets projects and scholarships. This has continued to make a huge difference in the lives of many people who would not have had these opportunities to improve their lives without your help. Everyone would personally thank you if they could.

I received this note of thanks this morning from our LifeNets board president in Malawi, Africa. "On behalf of the board and beneficiaries, receive our word of thanks to what you are doing for Malawi. May the good Lord continue blessing you and give you long life with good health." The scholarships we give provide long lasting help that could not be attained any other way.

We are enclosing our 2014 calendar with photos of additional people we've been able to help through our projects. Again we thank Scott Moss in Bluffton, Indiana for his help to lay out the calendar and Hopkins Printing in Columbus, Ohio for the beautiful job of printing at a much reduced cost to us.

This past year, several water wells (bore holes) were drilled. They provide fresh, life giving water to an entire community. The calendar provides snapshots of some of the other ways that people are being helped, thanks to all of you. For more details of our projects please go to our website where you can also connect to us via Facebook, Twitter and see our blog.

Please consider LifeNets again this year and make us your "charity of choice". Help us to continue helping others from the blessings with which God has so abundantly blessed us. We know that you want to see good outcomes. We want to make it happen by using people we trust in the countries we work to get the maximum use from your contribution.

Again, we thank you from the bottom of our hearts, may God bless each and every one of you.

Gratefully,

Beverly Kubik President

Beneely Liebik